
From: Lana Hawkins [mailto:lana.hawkins@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2013 3:53 PM 
To: robb@oxstudioinc.com 
Cc: Kowalski, Matthew 
Subject: 515 Oxford Road Project 
 
I own the house at 1910 Hill St. which is quite close to the Delta Gamma sorority, one house 
away.  The sorority has been a great neighbor and are very respectful and quiet.   

I think having them use the 515 Oxford house as an extension to their their current housing is a 
great idea.  There will be no surprises with these tenants and it will bring consistency to this 
corner of the neighborhood. They are easy to reach and they are always polite and mindful of 
their surroundings. 

This area has a nice blend of student and permanent residents.  Having these girls expand into 
that house is a definite plus for the area. 
 
I say two thumbs up for this project! 
 
 
--  
Lana Hawkins 
1910 Hill St 
Ann Arbor, MI 
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